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ASX Announcement Office 

 

 

Announcement to the Market 

 

CLARIFICATION -HALF YEAR PROFIT FORECAST 

  

This is to clarify that ChongHerr Investments Limited is due to formally  

announce its reviewed 2014 half year results by the end of August 2014,  

and not by the end of August  2013  as  per announcement dated 26
th

 August 

 2014. 

 

Any inconvenience caused is very much regretted. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Densen Liu 

CEO / Chairman 

ChongHerr Investments Limited 

 
 

_____________________ 
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